
 

 
 
 
 

The California Service Center is opening its doors 
to the general public and stakeholders! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Wednesday, September 21, 2011 

1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
 

California Service Center  
24000 Avila Road (South Entrance) 

Laguna Niguel, CA  92677 
 

Join us for presentations on our immigration work and a tour of our facility.        
You will have a chance to:       
 

 Meet and greet California Service Center leadership and staff 

 Attend general presentations on employment & family-based immigration 

 Tour the California Service Center facility 

 See citizenship display and the latest test preparation materials 

 Pick-up information on how to get a “green card” 

 Receive tips on how to avoid becoming a victim of immigration fraud 
 

Please RSVP to CSCopenhouse@dhs.gov  by Wednesday, September 14 indicating 
your preferred arrival time.  Sessions start on the half-hour beginning at 1:00 pm. 

 
* We regret that we cannot entertain case-specific inquiries at this event 
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